
 

                                                        

Pegswood Primary School    

Longhirst Road 

Pegswood  

Morpeth 

Northumberland  

NE61 6XG           

 
Tel:(01670) 512834 Fax (01670) 516195             Mr A Waterfield, Headteacher 
E-Mail: Admin@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk    Mrs E Miller, Deputy Headteacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

21st September 2016 

Dear Parent  

 

During this Autumn term Reception, Year 2 and Year 5 will be participating in Forest School lessons. The lessons 

begin week commencing 26th September.  

During Forest School sessions, children are encouraged to work with others to carry out set activities such as: 

den/shelter building, role play, exploration, practical and creative skills and tasks. These activities are often linked 

to the work done in the classroom.  

 

Children will wear their uniform and be provided with waterproof jackets and trousers. In addition to this will also 

need to have 

• Wellington boots 

• Warm Socks  

• Hat and gloves 

These can be left in school throughout the term in a named bag.These can be left in school throughout the term in a named bag.These can be left in school throughout the term in a named bag.These can be left in school throughout the term in a named bag.    

 

Suitable clothing is of utmost importance, if children are not suitably dressed they may not be able to attend that 

week’s session.  

 

I am sure that your child will make the most of this wonderful opportunity to learn outdoors in our beautiful school 

grounds.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Franklin 

 


